
How to respond to the draft proposals for the Air Quality Action Plan 

 

Consultation responses should be made in writing, no later than 11 April 2024 

By email: Envhealth@broxbourne.gov.uk 

By post to: Environmental Health Team, Broxbourne Borough Council. Bishops College, Churchgate, 

Cheshunt, Hertfordshire, EN8 9XQ  
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